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Police Asking For Help Identifying Theft Suspect

        

LAKE OSWEGO – Lake Oswego Police are seeking the public’s help in identifying a suspect in a $6,000 theft from
the Lake Oswego Zupan’s store, 16380 Boones Ferry Road (LOPD Case #13-664139).

On November 30, 2013, Lake Oswego Police took a report regarding outdoor heaters that were stolen from the
Lake Oswego Zupan’s store, 16380 Boones Ferry Road.  The heaters were valued at about $6,000.  The suspect
made three trips, one on 11/29 at about 10:15 pm and the other two on 11/30, between 5:00 am and 7:00 am. 

The suspect is described as possibly a white male, in his 20’s or 30’s, thin, buzzed head and was wearing a black
Dodgers hat in one of the videos. Photos of the suspect have been posted on our website and Twitter account
(@LOPolice). Each time, the suspect was driving a different vehicle.

The vehicles were:
• 1998-2000 Nissan Frontier single cab, possibly Gray or Green
• Late 90’s GMC Tahoe, dark colored. 
• Possibly a 1993-1995 Ford Taurus, unknown color.

Anyone with information on the identity of this suspect is asked to contact Officer Clausen at 503-635-0238.
Information can also be submitted via our website, anonymously if preferred, by clicking on "Submit a Tip" and
providing the requested information.
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